
 
 
 
 

ESOL (English for Speakers of other Languages)  

Welcome to the ESOL team at Wiltshire College & University Centre. The full-time ESOL 

Study Programme 2023 – 2024 will start on Monday 4th September 2023 and will finish on 

Friday 28th June 2023. Please note that there will also be end of year ESOL exams taking 

place in the first week of July 2024, so all students on this course will need to be available 

to attend these exams the week after the teaching on this course finishes.  

Please find below details of course related costs and items you may need to get ready for 

the start of the autumn term 2023: 

 

Resource Fee 

You will need to pay your £25 non-refundable Resource Fee before coming to enrol.  This 
can be done on the online shop www.shop.wiltshire.ac.uk   You will need to bring a copy of 
your receipt to enrolment as proof of purchase.   If you cannot pay online, please pay by 
card on enrolment day. 
 

Stationery 

All students are required to provide their own personal stationery to include pads, pens and 

pencils and folders ready for the start of term. Course tutors will advise of any specific 

requirements at the start of term. 

 

Course Books 

We use a range of high quality, specialist ESOL course books to teach the different 

elements of this course. The cost of ESOL course books for one whole academic year is 

around £80. Books can be purchased via the college’s ‘Online Shop’ facility on the main 

college website. In the first week of the course your group tutor will explain to each student 

exactly which books they need to buy for their particular level of English.  
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